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As announced on April 28, 2022, by Ricoh Company, Ltd. and Fujitsu Limited, PFU Limited’s shareholder composition
will change from the current 100% Fujitsu Limited ownership to 80% Ricoh Company, Ltd. and 20% Fujitsu Limited. The
timing is scheduled for July 2022.

For us, the Ricoh Group has long been a strategically important partner for domestic and overseas scanner sales and
domestic maintenance business, and they have highly evaluated us for our technical capabilities and sales /

maintenance network.

We expect many synergies by becoming a member of the Ricoh Group, and as our company grows, we would like to

contribute to the development of the Ricoh Group.

PFU Group will continue its business of image scanners and related solutions, embedded computers, multi-vendor IT

infrastructure services etc., as before.

We would like to ask our customers and partners for their continued patronage, as the development, manufacturing,

sales, and maintenance support of our products and services will be the same as before.

Related links

* Ricoh Company, Ltd.s notice

* Fujitsu Limited’s notice

(Updated June 16, 2022)

As per the notices from Ricoh Company, Ltd. and Fujitsu Limited, the change in shareholder composition will be
postponed as follows:
Before: July 1, 2022 (scheduled)

+ After: As soon as the Japan Fair Trade Commission completes its examination and all the preparations are complete.

Related links

* Ricoh Company, Ltd.s notice

* Fujitsu Limited’s notice

(Updated August 23, 2022)

As announced today by Ricoh Company, Ltd., on September 1, 2022, PFU Limited’s shareholder composition will
change from the current 100% Fujitsu Limited ownership to 80% Ricoh Company, Ltd. and 20% Fujitsu Limited.

Related links

* Ricoh Company, Ltd.s notice

+ Fujitsu Limited’s notice



https://www.ricoh.com/release/2022/0428_1/
https://pr.fujitsu.com/jp/news/2022/04/en/28-1.pdf
https://www.ricoh.com/release/2022/0616_1/
https://pr.fujitsu.com/jp/news/2022/06/en/16.pdf
https://www.ricoh.com/release/2022/0823_1/
https://pr.fujitsu.com/jp/news/2022/08/en/23-1.pdf

(Updated January 20, 2023)
Ricoh Company, Ltd. today announced a change in the share acquisition price of PFU Limited.
For details, please see the link below.

Related links
* https://www.ricoh.com/release/2023/0120_1

For any inquiries, please contact us at:

inquire.pfu@pfu.fujitsu.com
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PFU Limited
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